
 
Rules that make 
everyone feel 
comfortable. 

 

 

 

Have a good time here, but be 
careful to respect other people's 
boundaries! Ask if the other 
person wants to talk or interact 
with you. 

 

 

Together be 
aware. 
Everyone should feel accepted 
and comfortable regardless of 
gender, sexuality, skin color, 
religion or ethnicity. We do not 
tolerate any form of 
discrimination, anti-Semitism or 
racism. Hate symbols are not 
welcome. We do not tolerate 
disrespectful and abusive 
behavior such as unwanted 
hitting on, comments or 
harassment. 

Only yes 
means yes. 

 
You have the right to feel safe 
and respected. If you feel 
harassed or uncomfortable, 
contact us with “IS LUISA 
HERE?”. If you see that another 
person needs help: ask the 
person or let us know - we take 
all reports seriously. 
 
 

 

Be good to 
each other. 

 

 
 

 

 


